Steven Seee

From: Laurie Ann LeComte <laurieann525@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 10:53 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: Attention Clerk Steve Sepe

Hello,

Writing this email from the bottom of my heart. I've been in cosmetics Since May 2011. Still today | have the loyalty of
many patients who started my cosmetic career with me. Adding many more patients the last 14 years. These patients
have become great friends and family.

My cosmetic nursing career is part of my identity that | hold close to my heart. | can’t begin to imagine what life would
be like if this bill does not pass.

Thank you so much!!!
Laurie Ann LeComte RN, BSN

5 Wellington Ave, Newport Rl. 02840
Sent from my iPhone




